'{(HE FRIENDLY STATION 50,000 WATTS=CBS
&/ COBB BUILDING » SEATTLE 1, WASHINGTON

October 26, 1945

Mr. S. R. Morse
R-3,
Bradford, Mass.

‘Dear Mr. Morse:

This will confirm your reception of Station
KIRO, October 18, 1945 at 12:50 AM PWT. We
thank you for your report of our signals.

Sincerely yours,
U Wa/

Homer A. Ray

Chief Engineer



